
Good morning! 
 
Next week is an important time for teachers, students and families at Little Rouge. 
 
Progress Reports will be coming home on Wednesday November 22nd and Interviews and Student-Led 
Conferences will be held on Thursday (23rd) evening and Friday (24th) during the day. 
 
At this time, many of our families have been able to successfully activate their EDSBY account in order to 
schedule a time for an Interview or Conference. I want to extend our thanks to those of you who 
experienced difficulties and worked with us to get things up and running. If you are still having trouble, 
we ask that you contact the office or connect with your child(ren)’s teacher(s), so that we can help get 
you connected. 
 
It is important to us that all families who wish to book a time for an Interview/Conference, can do so.  
 
Attached, you will find a PDF that explain the setup and answers some questions that you may have. In 
addition, here are a couple of links to resources that may help navigate this process: 
Creating an EDSBY Account  
Booking Parent-Teacher Interviews/Student Led Conferences 
 
Thank you again for partnering with us to support the Little Rouge learning community. We look forward 
to seeing you next week! 
 
Jeff Demacio 
Interim Principal 

Little Rouge PS 
York Region District School Board 

InspireLearning! 

 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/boarddocs/Pages/Creating-an-Account-Edsby.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/boarddocs/Pages/Parent-Teacher-Interviews-Edsby.aspx

